
R.iget S:Jund Blergy 
PO. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA98009-9734 

PEEcom 

December 27,2011 

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Docket No. UE-111860 (Advice No. 2011-22) - Do Not Redocket 
Substitute Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 
Request to Withdraw a Portion of Filing 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

A small portion of the filing in Docket No. UE-111860 has been the subject of discussions 
between the Company, Commission staff and other parties. Specifically these discussions have 
involved deleting or modifying a proposed new schedule (schedule 292). In order to resolve 
concerns regarding the new schedule Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the "Company") hereby submits 
in connection with Docket No. UE-111860 the following substitute tariff sheets to replace the 
tariff sheets filed on October 27, 2011, under the Company's Advice No. 2011-22. This 
substitute filing is pursuant to RCW 80.28.060 and Chapter 480-80 WAC and includes the 
following portion of the Company's WN U-60 tariff for electric service. 

4th Revision of Sheet No. 261 - Schedule 261, Electricity Energy Efficiency Program­
Energy Efficiency Technology Evaluation 

Original Sheet No. 292-a - Schedule 292, Electricity Energy Efficiency Program - Company­
Owned or Operated Production or Distribution Facilities 
(Continued) 

This substitution implements changes to address an issue in the wording of Schedule 292 about 
which Commission staffraised a concern and to correct a typographical error in Schedule 261. 
This substitution meets the requirements for substitute tariff filings as provided in WAC 480-80-
111(1)(a) and (b). 

The Company believes that the originally proposed new Schedule 292 should be further 
discussed along with the relationship of this proposed program to the targets filed by the 
Company in response to RCW 19.285 at a future proceeding. Rather than risk the continuation 
of conservation programs to all customers, the Company is submitting this substitute filing but is 
considering submitting the originally proposed new Schedule 292 in a separate filing. 



Mr. David Danner 
Advice No. 2011-22 
Docket No. UE-111860 
December 27,2011 

The tariff sheets described herein reflect issue dates of October 27,2011, and effective dates of 
January 1,2012. As required by law and the Commission's rules and regulations, posting will be 
completed immediately prior to or coincident with the date of this transmittal letter. Posting is 
being accomplished through web, telephone and mail access in accordance with WAC 480-100-
193(1). 

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425)462-3872 for additional information about this substitution. 
If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3495. 

Enclosure 

cc: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Very truly yours, 

Tom DeBoer 
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs 


